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Yes on HB 2585! 

No one should ever be automatically registered to vote. This should be a choice on 

the part of the citizen.  

This bill ends the automatic voter registration through Oregon Motor Voter. It will 

reestablish the process of registration at any Department of Transportation office that 

existed prior to enactment of Oregon Motor Voter. 

 

Driver’s license applications and renewals will still contain an option to register to 

vote while applying or renewing a license, but they will not be automatically 

registered without their signature. 

Automatic voter registration increases the number of unused ballots that can be 

fraudulently harvested. 

 

Please support HB 2585! 


